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Your child will be attending the Ludington Area Schools’ ________ preschool program in
___(teacher’s name)__________class!

We are looking forward to working with your child and your family as a partner in their
education. We have a fun year planned for your young learner!

We will be having an important Back to School Night on August 31st at 5:30 p.m. At
this time your child will be able to meet their teachers, explore the classroom, and meet
new friends. This is also a great opportunity for you to hear about their school day, find
out about important information that is needed for your child during the school year, and
ask questions. You don’t want to miss it!

We are so excited to get the school year started and to meet your preschooler! If you
have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 231.845.3850, ext. 3707 or
by email at atrevino@lasd.net.

Enjoy those last days of summer vacation, and we’ll see you soon!

Respectfully,

Ashela M. Trevino
Preschool Director


